
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

 

 

DATE: SEPTEMBER 18, 2023 

 

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM: JEREMY OLSON, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

 

SUBJECT: FIRST READING OF POLICY SBR 200-70-4: SECURITY KEYS 

 

COMMENTS: 
 

We have created a new policy SBR 200-70-4: Security Keys and this policy is presented 

for your approval.  This policy is needed because of multi-factor authentication. 

 

ACTION: 

 

The motion was offed by __, seconded by __, and carried by ( ) to approve the first 

reading of SBR 200-70-4: Security Keys. 

 

 

 

 


